
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

"Shining the Light on Physician-Assisted Suicide" exposes 
the true dangers of assisted suicide (PAS). 

 

Watch the Documentary 

It includes interviews with medical professionals, disability 
rights advocates,  and chronically ill patients who clearly 

define why it is imperative to get the truth out.  
 

A discussion with Q&A will follow the presentation of 
"Shining a Light on Physician-Assisted Suicide" 

When:  Wednesday, October 24th, 7 PM  

Where: C. Burr Artz Library, 110 E. Patrick St., parking garage right next 
door, free 2 hours of parking when you get your ticket validated inside.  

                   

                    

For more information: John Miller, 
johnm45@comcast.net, 240-446-8624 

 

 
 

 

 


